
 
 
Next Town Hall Meeting:  

Thursday, August 23rd @ 11 a.m. in SHDH 351 - review of the WARB fall construction details as well as the 
Woodland Walk renovations progress. Light refreshments will be served.  

Please note that footpaths will change sometimes daily over the next few weeks as the construction crew works to 
reopen the Woodland Walk walkway, 37th Street and Tannenbaum Quadrangle. 

 

WARB three week look ahead of construction related activities:  

Week of August 20 

1. 37th Street – 37th Street is open for public access. 
2. Behind SHDH – Begin installing building steel for electrical substation. 
3. Woodland Walk – Complete paver work to Joe’s Café and re-open Eastern end of walk for public access. Note 

footpaths will modify at this time. 

Week of August 27 

1. Woodland Walk – pathway from 36th Street to Joe’s Cafe’ Entrance to reopen by the start of the week. Note 
footpaths will modify at this time. 

2. SHDH – Remove temporary partitions from Joe’s Cafe entrance and re-open Joe’s Cafe by the start of the week. 
Note SHDH internal circulation will modify at this time. 

3. Behind SHDH – Install steel for electrical substation 
4. Behind SHDH – Begin backfilling soils around substation foundation 

Week of September 3 

4. Behind SHDH – Backfilling of soils around substation foundation  
5. Behind SHDH – Begin construction of new underground concrete pathways to substation for electrical service 

  
 
Additional project information is available on our project website https://operations.wharton.upenn.edu/warb/.   
  
Thank you for your ongoing support and cooperation. 
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